
April 21, 2021

We have had to review our visitation policy as our county's positivity rate for COVID-19 has recently 
increased.

At present, residents that have not been vaccinated will be limited to outside visits. If they have 
compassionate/essential visitor(s) those individuals are able to visit inside or outside. They must limit 
their visit to 30 minutes unless approved by the DON or Administrator. Compassionate care visits 
consist of two designated essential visitors that may visit one at a time. In times of a resident actively 
dying, more than one visitor is allowed at a time with the approval of the DON or Administrator.

Vaccinated residents are able to maintain general visitation both in and outdoors.

It is necessary that we ensure visitors coming inside are either visiting a vaccinated resident or someone
that is on the list as an essential/compassionate visitor. If they are not we can not permit entry.

If you have a loved one at Solaris HealthCare Palatka, and they have not already been vaccinated for 
COVID-19 and vaccination is desired, please contact us right away.

If you have any questions, or to clarify the most recent visitor information, please contact the center 
directly at 386-325-0173.

Sincerely,

Tricia Delrio, NHA
Administrator


